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September 20th 2019 Newsletter  
Dear parents 
 
This Sunday’s Gospel reminds us about the value of being trustworthy people.  We can show this by 
making good choices. 

 
“Let’s not forget to trust in the Lord: this is the key to success in life.” 

Pope Francis 
Road Closure 
Please be aware that we will be affected by yet more road closures from next week.  On Monday, September 
23rd 2019, Nottingham Road will be closed to traffic from the Cricket Ground up to the Fire Station from 
9:30am until 3:30pm.  Obviously, this will impact on school pickup at the end of the school day.  If you use 
this road, please check for an alternative route.  The road will also be closed every evening for the next ten 
weeks from this date.  Diversion signs are in place I believe. 
  

Coats/Uniforms 
If you have any coats or uniform, in good condition, please would you consider sending them into school.  
As we approach the wet, muddy, winter months, it is always handy to have spare clothes in school. 
 
Aldi’s Kit for Schools 
This September, Aldi’s Kit for Schools promotion is giving 20 primary schools the chance to win £20,000 to 

kick-start a healthy legacy for their school.  Get Set to Eat Fresh, Aldi and Team GB’s award-winning 
schools programme, is committed to improving the healthy eating habits of 1.2 million children by 2020. 
What’s more, every school who enters by completing their Aldi’s Kit for Schools poster will also receive an 

exclusive school sports kit.  Whenever you spend £30 in store you will be given a sticker to send into school 
to be put on the poster. 
 
Permission slip/ contact details.  
If you have changed address or mobile numbers over the summer break, please notify the school office with 
the new information.  It would also be helpful to have at least two emergency contact numbers.   
If any permissions have changed, or simply if you would like to check we have the correct information, 
please contact Mrs Cartlidge in the school office. 
 
Information is sent by text and email.  If you receive a text saying an email has been sent and you do not 
receive it, again please contact the school office. 
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Saint Alban’s Catholic Primary School 

After School Clubs 
A variety of after school clubs are available.    

Monday  Drama 3:45pm until 4:45 pm 
Tuesday Bricks 4 Kidz Lego  
Wednesday Dodgeball / Spaghetti Maths  
Thursday Central Soccer 
Friday  Gymnastics 
 
Guitar and piano lessons are also available during the school day for Y1 children upwards.  Please 
contact sam@linklearning.education  for availability and prices 

 
Open Evenings date for Y7 2020 
 
St John Houghton is holding their Open Day for prospective Y7 pupils on Wednesday, September 25th . 
Visits are welcome anytime between 8:30am until 5:00pm. 
 
Saint Benedict is holding their Open Evening for prospective Y7 pupils on Thursday, September 26th 
5:00pm until 8:00pm. 
 
Lees Brook is holding their Open Evening for prospective Y7 pupils on Thursday, September 26th 6:30pm 
until 8:30pm. 
 
 
Enjoy the weekend! 
 
Mr Monaghan 
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